
The British Legion Poppy Appeal 

As usual, as a school we are supporting this very worthwhile cause. 

If your child would like to buy a poppy, they should bring a donation into school for this.  It is up to you 

how much you would like to donate.  Please do make sure that your child understands what the donation 

is being given for.  You may find it helpful to put the donation in an envelope marked ‘to buy a poppy’. 

We also have a number of other items available to support the appeal, please see below. 

          

 

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If your child would like any of these four items, they should bring their donation into school in an envelope that is 

clearly labelled with their name and class and also the item(s) they would like.  Although we cannot guarantee 

colours, if your child has a particular colour request, we will do our best to meet this – please make your child’s 

colour choice clear.  All items will be available in school until 12th November 2021. 

Please note that snap bands are not allowed in school after the day of purchase! 


